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        September 29th, 2021 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I have mentioned in previous messages, that as a school, we are very keen to support campaigns to improve 
the mental health of young people.  
 
On Friday, October 8th, the charity youngminds.org.uk  is running a campaign entitled ‘HelloYellow’. October 
10th is also World Mental Health Day. 
 
 In recognition of both of these events, we would like to hold a ‘HelloYellow’ day in school. We would like 
children to come into school in uniform but to wear something yellow in support of these causes. We are also 
asking for voluntary donations to the charity, with 50p to £1 being the suggested amount. 
 
During the day, children will also take part in some ‘HelloYellow’ activities provided by the youngminds charity. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Karen McSparron 
Head of School 
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